
 

On June 10, 2019, OSHA Director General Tzu-Lien Tzou signed a Memorandum of 

Understanding with Dr. David Snowball, Acting Chief Executive of UK’s HSE 

 

On September 24, 2020, OSHA Director General Tzu-Lien Tzou signed the 

cooperation confirmation with Sarah Albon, Chief Executive of UK’s HSE 

 


